
PUBLIC NOTICE Town of Jackson Zoning Board of Adjustment  

Notice is hereby given that a public meeting will be held at 7:00 pm, Wednesday, October 14th, 
2020. Due to the current Jackson Town Office closure to the public, the meeting will be held via 
Zoom.  

Each participant must pre-register by emailing ZBA member Frank Benesh at 
frank_benesh@alum.mit.edu to obtain the zoom meeting instructions.  The preregister 
email should include their name, address, telephone number, whether they are an 
abutter to the 92 Thorn Hill Road property, and the zoom name or telephone number 
with which they will use to join the meeting.  They will then receive via return email 
the instructions for joining the meeting. 

Individuals having difficulty joining the meeting may also 
email frank_benesh@alum.mit.edu for assistance.   

The agenda will include the continuation of a public hearing on an application for a variance 
from zoning requirements concerning the proposed subdivision of property at 92 Thorn Hill 
Road, Jackson, NH – (Map R14, Lot 10) submitted by Andrew and Heather Kramp, owners.  

The public hearing referenced above may be recessed to a further meeting date, as may be 
announced at this meeting. The above application and supporting exhibits are available online: 
https://www.jackson- nh.org/board-adjustment/pages/submitted-applications  

Posted October 9th, 2020  
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